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    Report Suspicious    ‌

From: marilynn crelier
To: Eye, Alison M.
Subject: The Fiber Optics Fiasco
Date: Tuesday, June 3, 2025 10:10:13 AM

Many of the workers appear to be illegals!! Do NOT speak English and are very rude 
and disrespectful!!
Where is ICE??  No identification!  These workers are NOT wanted/welcomed in any 
neighborhood!

No sign of porta potties and/or clean drinking water supply!??? What gives! ??

None of these companies have given advance notice!  They just mail their ads and 
flood our
mailboxes!!

STOP this fiasco!!

Concerned citizen!!

https://us-phishalarm-ewt.proofpoint.com/EWT/v1/NP4sBCZuIqfEUaWI!DrBvcnbqEqsMiqQC2lhihWTdSqDjzypoYWfC2oRo0yM2rB6w79Qm0l-VWU3128yrYlYcpTbtKoyC4TwLPunGrksSdtQeIbn_MeoGR_6tKzQuGw$
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